
 
 

 
    
 

UNIVERSITY OF CALCUTTA 
 
       

Registrar’s Department 
 
 
Est./4102/24(S+L)         Dated, the 29th October, 2014. 
 
 
From 
 The Registrar, 
 University of Calcutta. 
 
To 
 The Secretary/Asstt. Secretary/Principals 
 of all affiliated Colleges, 
 Heads of all the Departments, 
 University of Calcutta. 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 Please take note of D.O. No. F. 1-1/2014 (secy.) dated 27.10.2014 and D.O. No. F.16-

22/2014(CU) dated 24.10.2014 (copy enclosed) issued by the Secretary and Asstt. Secretary of 

University Grants Commission respectively regarding observation of Sardar Patel’s Birth 

Anniversary (31st October, 2014) for spreading the message of Unity, Safety and Security. In 

this context, you are requested to observe 31st October 2014 as National Unity Day in your 

Department and report to the undersigned about your activities of the day.  

 
        
            Yours faithfully, 
 
        
 
       (  Dr. Basab Chauthuri  ) 
           Registrar. 
          University of Calcutta.   
 


